
On 12/24/2017 the Worth County Sheriff’s Office received a 911 of a single vehicle accident.  When 

Deputy’s arrived they found a red Ford Explorer on its top.  There was no one located inside or outside 

of the vehicle.  A Witness said the male subject they helped get out of the vehicle fled the accident.  The 

driver of the vehicle has been located.  The incident is currently under investigation by the Worth 

County Sheriff’s Office.   

The Worth County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by Manly Fire/Rescue Department, Grafton Fire 

Department, Mason City Fire Department, and Plymouth Fire Department. 

 


